
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board, Office of the Comptroller of the 
Currency, and Federal Insurance Corporation, and Staff from the Congressional Offices of 

Senator Coons, Senator Carper, and Representative Blunt Rochester  
August 30, 2022 

 
Participants:  Joseph Firschein, Amanda Roberts, Lorna Neill, Kirk Schwarzbach, and Madelyn 

Marchessault (Federal Reserve Board)  
 

Heidi Thomas, Vonda Eanes, Willie Williams, and Patricia Spellacy (Office of 
the Comptroller of the Currency) 
 
Ike Jones, Jonathan Miller, Pamela Freeman, and Richard Schwartz (Federal 
Deposit Insurance Corporation) 

 
Agatha Gucyski (Office of Representative Blunt Rochester); Sam DuPont and 
Andrew Dinsmore (Office of Senator Coons); Michael Santora (Office of Senator 
Carper) 

 
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board, Office of the Comptroller of the Currency, and 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (collectively, the agencies) met virtually with staff from 
the offices of Senators Coons, Senator Carper, and Representative Blunt Rochester to discuss the 
agencies’ notice of proposed rulemaking (NPR) on an approach to modernize the regulations that 
implement the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA).  The discussion focused on the CRA 
NPR’s proposals related to strategic plans, assessment areas, and large institutions, as well as the 
impact of the proposal on Delaware banks that utilize CRA strategic plans.  
 
 
 




